

Dear Board of County Commissioners,

Please support the Planning Condition's recommendation for approval of AMD 2020-0002, as well as the recommendation that Outdoor Reception sites with approved CUPs, which due to the COVID-19 pandemic had cancellations and postponements of 2020 events, are permitted to host those events in the 2021 season, in addition to their annual event allowances permitted under their CUP. This will assist some of our hardest hit employment sectors/vendors including event planners, photographers, musicians, caterers, florists, etc. Thank you for this action.

Regards,

Anna Olson
President/CEO